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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Croatia
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of Croatia to this UPR cycle and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
Ethiopia appreciates Croatia for its continuous engagement with the UPR mechanism. We commend the Government of Croatia in its submission of voluntary and extensive mid-term report on the follow-up of the recommendations from the second cycle. We also appreciate Croatia’s ongoing preparation of periodic reports under international Human Rights instruments such as the CRC and ICESCR.
In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia recommends Croatia:

1. To continue its efforts in adopting the National Programme for Protection and Promotion of Human Rights and the National Policy for Gender Equality. 

Ethiopia wishes Croatia a successful review. 
I thank you Madam President

